
Indian River Photo Club October’s 2023 Newsletter  
 
 
 
Hello Members, 
            October has arrived and we will soon have cooler 
weather to take photos. I hope everyone is doing well. 
Our members from up north are start to come home so 

be careful as traffic will pick up in the area. These month’s meeting, we 
will be evaluating member digital photos and also take members input 
as to what you would like from your club next year.  
                Dick Robertson was our speaker for September’s meeting and 
the members want to thank him for doing a great job with his program 
on “Composition “. Also, want to thank John Wartman wife for bring in 
the brownies for snacks. If you are interested on bring in the snack for 
any month next year please contact Etta at ettaocker@gmail.com    
The judges for September’s print contest were Bill Menzie and Ben 
D’Andrea. Thanks for doing a great job. Also, we are looking for Board 
of Directors for next year and if you are interested let me know. Thank 
you, members, for stepping up. 
              This month’s photo theme is “Scenic” Please send your digital 
photo to Bill Conway at billcnwy@yahoo.com The slideshow is always 
enjoyed by the members and many thanks to Bill for putting it together. 
               This month’s meeting is on October 26 at 6:30pm  
Keep your camera ready, your flash cards clean and your batteries 
charged,  
Billy Ocker IRPC, President 
 



October’s 26 Meeting 
   Evaluating Members Digital Photos 
  Members input for next year 



September 2023 Winners Theme “Open” 
 

Class A Color Print 
 
Billy Ocker “Say Uncle” 1st Place 
Tom Doyle “Social Distancing II” 2nd Place 
Bobbi Whitlam “The Pot” 3rd Place 
Kim Hunt “Rainbow Drag Queen” HM 
 

  
 
Class A Monochrome Print 
 
Tom Doyle “Seven Lamps” 1st Place 
Billy Ocker “Flamingos Kissing” 2nd Place 
Gary Schwendner “Star Sphere” 3rd place 
Arlene Willnow “Tiki Bar” HM   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Class A Special Technique Print 
 
 
Mike Stewart “S.S. Nashville” 1st place 
Kathie Phillips “Lights in Motion” 2nd Place 
Kim Hunt “Laser Light” 3rd Place 
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Class Digital Color 
 
1st Mike Stewart 
“Nashville Bow Tie” 
2nd Kathie Phillips 
“Screaming Eagle” 
3rd Ben D’Andrea 
“Watkins Glen” 
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Class Digital Monochrome 
 
1st Chetty Smith 
2nd Billy Ocker 
“Morning Fog” 
3rd Kim Hunt 
“Vanity” 
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October’s Theme is “Scenic” 
 
Board of Directors for 2023 
Billy Ocker, President 
Ben D’Andrea, Vice-President 
Joyce Burr, 2nd Vice President 
Tom Doyle, Secretary  
Kathie Phillips, Treasure 
Bobbi Whitlam, Director 
Etta Ocker, Director 
 

Next Meeting October 26 at 6:30 pm 
 
WWW.INDIANRIVERPHOTOCLUB.ORG 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


